
During New year holidays construction of Boguchanskaya hydropower station was not stopped Contributed by Monday, 17 January 2011 
Construction of Boguchanskaya hydropower plant in New Year's days continued, when the Krasnoyarsk region set a low temperature (-32 -40). In accordance with the requirements of the safety rules for several days under low temperatures has been prohibited to operate cranes and other lifting devices.
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